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Introduction of Dangerous Good Declaration Fee at Antwerp. 

 

20th October 2017 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Please be informed that NYK Line will introduce a Dangerous Goods Declaration fee for all 
hazardous export cargo via Antwerp for which NYK Line will have to submit the Dangerous Goods 
declaration to the Harbourmaster’s office as per the provisions of the Dangerous Goods Codex. 
 
 
The charges for this extra service are: 
 
Dangerous Goods Declaration (DGD): EUR 150 / Booking – Max. 2 DG items per container.  
Additional DG item                : EUR 25 / item. 
Adjustment after submission    : EUR 15 / item. 
 
 
Please make sure that you inform our customer service team at time of booking whether or not you 
wish to delegate the Dangerous Cargo declaration to NYK Line.   
 
Effective Dates: 
  -  Asia Europe Trade: As from 30 October 2017. 

- Transatlantic Trade: As from 12 November 2017.  

 
 

We would like to stress that it is the customer’s responsibility to submit the declaration for export 
arrival on the terminal or delegate the task to another party. In the event of non compliance we will 
reserve the right to hold the customer responsible for potential fines that can be imposed by the 
Antwerp Harbourmaster’s Office.  Additional information about the Hazardous Cargo Declaration at 
Antwerp can be found on: http://www.portofantwerp.com/apcs/en/node/515 . 

 
 

If you have further questions, please kindly contact your local NYK representative. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

NYK Line (Benelux) B.V. 
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